

YEAR 6 - WAKE PARK - MONDAY 17TH JULY 2023

Wednesday, 07/06/2023

To Parents of: 5

To School Members: 5

M EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

North Devon Wake Park Day Trip - Monday 17th July 2023

We really want to celebrate the children's last week at primary school in style and would like to invite the Year 6s on a final trip with their peers from Winkleigh Primary School to the North Devon Wake Park in Bideford where they will take on the infamous obstacle course in the quarry. They will be provided with wetsuits, helmets and buoyancy aids.

You can find out more about this activity here: https://www.northdevonwakepark.co.uk/

In view of the increasing cost of coach transport, it is unfortunately not financially viable for us to arrange transport from Kings Nympton. To keep the cost down, we would therefore like to ask parents to drop and collect their child from Winkleigh Primary School on the day. We thank parents very much for their support with this.

The children will travel to and from the centre by coach from Winkleigh, and will have two hours on the obstacle course before having lunch on the shore of the lake and then returning to school – all within normal school hours.

Please can you drop your child at Winkleigh Primary School at 8.30am and collect them at 3.00pm. The coach will leave Winkleigh Primary School at 9.15am and return to school by 3.00pm. If anyone has any concerns about dropping and collecting their child, please make contact via the office. We understand that siblings may arrive late at Kings Nympton, please do not worry.

The cost of this trip is £20.00 per child. Although this is a voluntary contribution, there are no additional funds available to further subsidise the visit. If we do not receive full contributions, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Please log in to Gateway and locate "Year 6 Wake Park" payment request to give your permission and payment contribution by Monday 10^{th} July at the latest.

Kit list and parental consent form will be sent out nearer the time.

Many thanks, Mr Davis and Mr Saltearn Year 6 Teachers - The Woodland Federation



Kings Nympton Primary School Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP

t: 01769 580512

e: admin@kingsnyrnpton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.